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RCSS wins GAEL Vision Awards 
  

(AUGUSTA, GEORGIA) – The Georgia Association of Educational Leaders (GAEL) has 
recognized the Richmond County School System as a 2021-22 GAEL Vision Award.  
 
The Vision Award is presented to school districts in five categories based of their commitment 
to encouraging and supporting teachers, principals, and district office staff in professional 
learning.  
 
“While some school systems may struggle to implement or allow staff to participate in 
professional learning, we place an emphasis on high performing workforce by enhancing 
professional learning for all employees,” says Dr. Kenneth Bradshaw, Superintendent of 
Schools. 
 
Richmond County School System was one of 26 districts to be recognized. The Vision Award 
was presented during the GAEL Winter Conference, January 23-25, in Athens.  


